
 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN  

LEARNING MORE ABOUT  

CLIMATE CHANGE  

AND  

NATURAL DISASTERS? 

YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED BY 

The Department of Atmospheric & Oceanic Sciences 

and 

The Department of Earth and Planetary Sciences 

TO CHAT WITH OUR FACULTY AND STUDENTS 

ABOUT HOW TO USE SCIENCE TO ADDRESS 

OUR PRESSING CLIMATE AND                    

ENVIRONMENTAL PROBLEMS 

LEARN ABOUT THE EXCITING COURSES AND 

PROGRAMS WE OFFER! 

JOIN US 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 10, 2019 

LEACOCK 232 AT 6:00 PM 

PIZZA WILL BE SERVED! 


